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July 28th, 2021
Hohokam Irrigation & Drainage District Electrical 
Payment Arrangements
We realize many people are faced with financial difficulties at this time and would like to assist our customer’s, if possible, when arrangements have been made prior to a service disconnect. 

The district suggests you come into the office at least one week prior to the scheduled disconnect day.

The following district policies concerning disconnects for non pay and / or a default payment agreement are as follows.

1.
PAYMENT AGREEMENTS:   The district will attempt to assist our customer with a payment agreement if possible. Items reviewed in determining an agreement; length of time the customer has been with the district, number of late notices within a 24 month period and number of disconnects within a 24 month period. 

No further agreements will be made with a customer when

a prior agreement was defaulted on.

2.    
You will no longer be able to make a payment arrangement once your service is disconnected.

3.
Once service has been disconnected the district will require the full balance plus all 

     
additional charges paid prior to a reconnect. A reconnect fee of $50.00 will


apply plus an additional $100.00 deposit paid on account. Once payment has been

made, service can be reactivated by the customer immediately. (Using a Remote Control)

4.
Businesses will be reconnected on the following business day. 

       (does not include Friday through Sunday)
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